
SLT Minutes 

9.5.17 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:03 in room 114. 

 

Copies of the June minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A motion 

was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

There was no old business to discuss. 

 

New Business 

The School Improvement Plan Subcommittee provided an overview of the 2017-18 School 

Improvement Plan. The district provided each school with 12 indicators for the subcommittee to 

assess. After assessing those indicators, the committee selected three for the school to focus on. 

Additionally, the district provided each school with five goals for this SIP cycle. The SLT approved 

of the 2017-18 SIP so it will be shared with the staff at the September 12 staff meeting for school 

wide approval.  

 

Data collection completed by Brooke Willis last spring indicated that SEHS needed to renew its 

focus on PLC efforts. Teacher input highlighted that building relationships and sharing ideas was 

key to a successful PLC but analyzing student data and professional development continue be the 

least priority. To aid in this and to collect documentation for future QAR visits and accreditation, a 

PLC minutes form will be utilized by all PLCs starting the week of September 18. The form is 

simple and will be available electronically. This will be shared with teachers at the September 12 

Staff Meeting.  

 

Mr. Garrett raised a concern about graduation dates. While there is not a graduation calendar 

posted on the school website currently, there was one posted that indicated SEHS would graduate 

Wednesday, June 13 at 2pm. Dr. Seagraves encouraged everyone to use the “Ask the 

Superintendent” button on the GCS website as graduation is a district decision.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None were mentioned. 

 

The next meeting will be October 3 at 4:00 in the media center. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:25. 

 


